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RE:
Harbor Village Apt.









(Construction plan review)








POD 28-78
Planning has no comments. 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the Planning comments, please feel free to contact me at 501-4626.


Sincerely,


Greg Garrison


County Planner
Harbor Village Apartments 

Additional comments
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